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VILLAGE OF SARANAC
ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Village of Saranac Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a Public Hearing to
accept comments on a variance application described as follows:

Darryl Coulier of 282 Mill Street, Saranac, has applied for a variance from Zoning
Ordinance Section 30.17.08 Accessory Buildings, to construct a new garage in the
same location and on the same foundation as an existing old carriage house. The
foundation of the structure to be demolished is closer than 5 feet to the side and
rear lot lines, which is closer than permitted.

The Public Hearing will be held on
Monday, June 8, 2020 at 7:00 p.m.
at the Saranac Village Office, 27 N Bridge Street, Saranac

A copy of the variance application is available for review on the Village website
at www.villageofsaranacmi.org. Written and oral comments will be heard. Written
comments can be sent to the Village of Saranac, PO Box 312, Saranac, M| 48881
or emailed to saranacoffice@gmail.com and will be considered if received prior
to the hearing date. Public comments will be accepted at the hearing. All
attendees will be required to wear face masks and practice social distancing.
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